
FAITHFUL PRESENCE - pt 11 
_ 

The Absurd Victory



TERTULLIAN 
_ 

"Credo quia absurdum" 

"I believe because it is  

absurd..." 



THE ABSURD



THE ABSURD 
Wanting to make sense where there is none.



1 JOHN 5:1-12 
_ 

Everyone who believes that Jesus is the Christ has become 
a child of God. And everyone who loves the Father loves 
his children, too. We know we love God’s children if we 
love God and obey his commandments. Loving God means 
keeping his commandments, and his commandments are not 
burdensome.  For every child of God defeats this evil 
world, and we achieve this victory through our faith. And 
who can win this battle against the world? Only those who 
believe that Jesus is the Son of God. 

…



1 JOHN 5:1-12 
_ 

And Jesus Christ was revealed as God’s Son by his baptism 
in water and by shedding his blood on the cross—not by 
water only, but by water and blood. And the Spirit, who 
is truth, confirms it with his testimony. So we have 
these three witnesses— the Spirit, the water, and the 
blood—and all three agree.Since we believe human 
testimony, surely we can believe the greater testimony 
that comes from God. And God has testified about his Son.  
All who believe in the Son of God know in their hearts 
that this testimony is true. Those who don’t believe this 
are actually calling God a liar because they don’t 
believe what God has testified about his Son. 

…



1 JOHN 5:1-12 
_ 

And this is what God has testified: He has given us 
eternal life, and this life is in his Son. Whoever has 
the Son has life; whoever does not have God’s Son does 
not have life.



1 JOHN 5:1-12 
_ 

Everyone who believes that Jesus is the Christ has become 
a child of God. And everyone who loves the Father loves 
his children, too. We know we love God’s children if we 
love God and obey his commandments. Loving God means 
keeping his commandments, and his commandments are not 
burdensome.  For every child of God defeats this evil 
world, and we achieve this victory through our faith. And 
who can win this battle against the world? Only those who 
believe that Jesus is the Son of God. 



THE VICTORY THAT CONQUERS THE WORLD 
IS THE DEATH OF JESUS.



DADA





CHRISTIANITY IS THE ORIGINAL PUNK



1 CORINTHIANS 1:22-23  
_ 

"It is foolish to the Jews, who ask for signs from 
heaven. And it is foolish to the Greeks, who seek human 
wisdom. So when we preach that Christ was crucified, the 
Jews are offended and the Gentiles say it’s all 
nonsense."



NOT A PROJECTION BUT A PROJECTILE



SYMPATHY    //    EMPATHY



THOMAS ODEN 
_ 

“Empathy is the process of placing oneself in the frame 
of reference of another. Perceiving the world as the 
other perceives it, sharing their world imaginatively." 



_ 

"Being a faithful presence in our world is not about a 
nicely wrapped up Christian answer, or reason and or 
ideology about how God saves us and taking it to the 
world. 

Faithful presence is empathy in the absurd."


